
 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 

the 

Sage Hills Weekly 
Educating all students to recognize and achieve their highest potential. 

Val-O-Grams For Sale  
With Valentine’s Day soon approaching, parents and 
students can now buy Val-O-Grams for their friends and 
family.  25 cent, 50 cent, and 1 dollar Val-O-Grams are 
available and will be sent the next school day (some 
supplies are limited). Students can purchase Val-O-Grams 
before school and during their lunch recess.  Parents can 
buy them anytime in the office.  Sales are open now and 
will continue through Thursday, February 12th. 

Parent Teacher 
Conferences 
February 4th & 5th  
Scheduling through 
Skyward is now 
available. 
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Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

Parent Teacher Conferences are 
this Wednesday and Thursday 
(February 4th& 5th). It’s not too 
late to make an appointment 

through Skyward or just email 
your student’s teacher to 

schedule a time.  We look 
forward to seeing you all here!   

Book Fair  
This Week! 

February 2nd -6th  
Monday & Tuesday 
9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

Wednesday & Thursday 
9:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Friday 
CLOSES at 10:00 a.m. 

*Check the PTA blog for volunteer dates 
and times to help at the Book Fair. 

SAGE Writing 
test begins 
February 2nd  
Testing window for 
grades 3-6 is from 
February 2nd – 20th. 

Kindergarten 
Registration 
February 10th   
Registration will be 
in the conference 
room (across from 
the office). 


